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            26th February 2020 

Dear Parents and Carers, 

 

We recognise that many of you are worried about COVID-19 (Coronavirus). We fully appreciate your 

concerns and will continue to assess the public health risk to our community and will take all 

reasonable precautions to ensure the safety of our staff and pupils. I can reassure you that the school 

is in constant contact with the Government on this issue and is taking advice as necessary. This 

morning we have been given the following information which I am happy to share with you: 

https://www.gov.uk/guidance/wuhan-novel-coronavirus-information-for-the-public 

 

For the time being, please follow the advice set out in the link below and children should continue 

attend school unless advised otherwise through official channels or medical professionals. The latest 

information can be found at: 

https://www.gov.uk/government/publications/guidance-to-educational-settings-about-covid-19 

 

We will continue to update you on the situation as new information is provided. 

 

Please ensure we have latest contact details so that we can keep you up to date. 

 

Melanie Barrow 

CEO 
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